
Sermon Introduction	

Calendar	
Wednesday, January 24
5:30 p.m.	 Winter Wednesdays dinner, Fellowship Hall
6:00 p.m.	 Open Prayer Circle, “Prayer, Praise, and Petitions,” room 104
7:00 p.m.	 Winter Wednesday classes

Thursday, January 25
12:00 noon	 “Sandwiches and Salvation,” Miguel Mendez, room 202

Friday, January 26
7:30 p.m.	 Praxis, Young Adults, The Courtyard 

Sabbath, January 27
9:00 & 11:45 a.m.	 “The First Word: God,” The Ten (part 1 of 10), Randy Roberts, 		
	 sanctuary
10:00 a.m.	 Praxis, Young Adults, Wong Kerlee 
10:30 a.m.	 LLUC Sabbath School, “Escape From the World’s Ways,” sanctuary
4:00 p.m.	 Heralds of Hope, sanctuary 

 Sunset Today - 5:09 p.m.	 Sunset Next Week - 5:16 p.m.

Church at Study	
SANCTUARY	 10:30 a.m.

Congregational Singing	 Chase Atiga
  	
Opening Hymn	 Praise to the Lord	 No. 1

Prayer, Welcome, and Introductions		  Sheila Hodgkin	
			    
Special Feature	 Building Relationships Through 	 Ernie Medina	
	  	 Exercise Evangelism

Prayer for the Offering		  Ernie Medina	
  Offering	 Sabbath School Expense	
	 (Place mission offering in envelope.)

  Offertory	 Un Sospiro/Great Is Thy Faithfulness	arr. Alva Waworoendeng 	
		  Alva Waworoendeng, piano		
	
Lesson	 God or Mammon?	 Calvin Thomsen
	
Closing Prayer	                                	 Calvin Thomsen

Postlude	 Selected	 Various
		
	
	 Superintendent:  Sheila Hodgkin

Piano: Alva Waworoendeng
	 Producer: David Colwell

For over a decade, Tiger Woods was the dominant force in pro golf, spending a record 683 weeks 
as World Number One. He has been awarded “PGA Player of the Year” a record eleven times and 
has the record of leading the money list in ten different seasons. But after personal issues, a rash of 
injuries, and poor performances, Woods experienced a significant drop in his ranking. In July of last 
year, he dropped to a ranking of 1,005, the first time he’s ever been out of the top 1,000 in his career.

His difficulties in recent years has Woods thinking about life after golf. In December of 2015, The 
Week magazine reported that Woods was struggling to find his identity after his third back surgery. 
Woods told reporters, “There is really nothing I can look forward to; . . . I am really good at playing 
video games. That’s basically how I pass a lot of my time.” 

At the age of 43, Tiger is now preparing to make a comeback in a sport he used to dominate. He 
may still be able to recapture the success he enjoyed earlier in his career. However, his experience 
reminds us of the stark impermanence of the many goals to which we devote our lives. God has 
a more lasting goal for our lives. That’s why what God wants most is for us to desire and devote 
ourselves to His vision of life.

Join us this Sabbath as we conclude the final message of the series, The Two, where Jesus finishes 
describing what God wants most.

Joey Oh 										       

Together in Prayer                                        
If you have ever wondered why, how, or when to intercede in prayer for the church, this is for you. Jesus 
invites us to do so. The Prayer Place is the place. Join us Sabbath mornings from 9:00 a.m. to 10:15 a.m., 
from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m., or from 11:45 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. We are located by the Court Yard in room 102.

Adult Sabbath School Classes	
Young Adult
Praxis / 10:00 a.m., Wong Kerlee

Rooted / 10:00 a.m., Griggs Hall rm 138

Advent Hope / 9:00 a.m., Centennial Complex/
Damazo Amphitheater

Adults
Adult Sabbath School / 10:30 a.m., Sanctuary

Bernard Taylor / 10:30 a.m., LLU Hospital, 
Barnes A-level Amphitheater

The Bible Lab / 10:30 a.m., Randall Amphitheater

Branson Legacy Sabbath School / 10:30 a.m., 
Centennial Complex, rm 3111

The Connecting Place / 10:30 a.m., LLUC rm 103

Faith & Science / 10:25 a.m., Mortensen Hall

Gathering Place / 10:20 a.m., LLUC rm 111

Gary Chartier / 9:45 a.m., Griggs Hall, rm 2A

IN Light / 10:30 a.m., rm 201 

Ken Hart / 10:30 a.m., West Hall (School of 
Nursing), rm 1105

Sabbath Seminar / 10:30 a.m., Centennial 
Complex, rm 3208

Language Based
Spanish Sabbath School / 10:15 a.m., 
Centennial Complex, rm 3232

Southern Asia Fellowship Worship Group /  
6 p.m., LLUC rm 111

Hungarian Worship Group / 4 p.m., LLUC rm 103 This is a weekly bulletin

Church Office Hours: M.–Th., 8am – 5pm ; F.,  8am–noon. Closed Tu., 8:30–9:30am

DVD copies of LLUC worship services are available for purchase online at www.llucstore.com

Questions or Comments: www.lluc.org
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Church at Worship	 January 20
SANCTUARY	 9:00 & 11:45 a.m.

Out of respect for worshipers around you, please silence all electronic devices.

Video Announcements

Prelude		 Exultate Deo	 Jill Fedon	
			   BellForza

Pastoral Welcome		  Gilda Roddy

Call to Worship	 Let All the World in Every Corner Sing	 Robert Baker	
			   Sanctuary Choir	 arr. Fred Bock

Hymn of Praise	 And Can It Be?	 No. 198

Prayer			   Joelle Reuer	
	

Prayer Response	 Prayer	 Michael Patterson
Sanctuary Choir

Tithes and Offerings	 Local Church Budget
			   (Loose offerings go to church budget.)

Offertory	 This Is My Father’s World	 arr. Cathy Moklebust
		  BellForza

Children’s Feature		  Roy Ice

Anthem		 My Eternal King	 Jane Marshall	
			   Sanctuary Choir	
	
Meditation2

Scripture Reading	 Matthew 22:34-40, TNIV	 Andrea Parra 	
			   (Pew Bible, p. 1473 )	 Jonathan Soto   

Hymn of Meditation	 More Love to Thee	 No. 458	
	  		
Sermon		 The Second	 Joey Oh
			   The Two (part 2 of 2)

Closing Prayer		  Joey Oh

Postlude	 Fanfares	 Edwin T. Childs	
	

(Please maintain reverence during the postlude.)

Ariel Quintana, conductor, Sanctuary Choir		  Celia Chan Valerio, conductor, BellForza
Davis S. Penner, Kirk Campbell, producers 	 Kimo Smith, organist

			  1First Service	 2Second Service

Church Life	Vespers	
SANCTUARY	 4:30 p.m. Offering today: local church budget. Next 

week: local church budget. All loose and 
undesignated offerings are applied to church 
budget. You may give online by visiting www.
lluc.org.

The center floral arrangement is lovingly 
presented by the van den Hoven family in 
memory of Henk, our dear husband, father, 
grandfather, and great-grandfather.

We regret to announce the death of Mary Jane 
Arellano on January 10. She is survived by her 
husband Bialquain, daughters Dena, Von, and 
Kim, four grandchildren, and her brother Brian. 
Her service was held January 14. 

We regret to announce the death of Peter 
Laudenslager on December 29. He is survived 
by his mother Evelyn, and his brother Eric. His 
service will be held at Montecito Chapel on 
January 27 at 3 p.m. In lieu of flowers, please 
make donations to the ReLive Thrift Store.

Women of all ages:  Tomorrow, January 21, 
DeeAnn Bragaw, a women’s ministry trainer 
for NAD, will give an introduction to the 
latest Women’s Ministry ideas and resources 
available from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. in The Prayer 
Place, room 102. Please RSVP to attend a light 
breakfast and presentation to anita.roberts@
seccsda.org or groddy@llu.edu.

The Growing Disciples Together team 
invites you to help LLUC better understand its 
culture by participating in a brief assessment 
survey (beginning February 3), based on Fuller 
Youth Institute’s Growing Young research. 
This survey will help the team and the church 
family as we strive together to grow disciples. 
The survey will take approximately 5-10 
minutes to complete, and your responses will 
remain confidential as the results are being 
incorporated into a larger report. The honest 
feedback of members from every generation is 
essential as we plot our way forward.

55+ Seniors Fellowship Luncheon will be 
held on January 27 at 1:15 p.m., in Fellowship 
Hall: Bring a dish and join other seniors for 
fellowship and good food.

Quilting Ministry welcomes you to Fellowship 
Hall West on January 21 and 22, 9 a.m. to 3 
p.m., including a lunch. Learn how you can 
help with cutting, stitching, designing, ironing, 
or tying. Every volunteer can be a part of 
impacting others in a unique manner. This was 
reflected by one deeply touched NICU recipient 
family, who donated 500 yards of fabric to 
enable this ministry to continue to bless others 
as they had been blessed. Financial donations 
enable bulk purchases of batting.

If you have not established an estate plan 
(a will or a trust), a judge may ultimately 
determine who gets your property according 
to California law. Be proactive by establishing 
your own plan. For more information, contact 
Betsy Matthews at the church office. 

Read through the Bible 2018: Join a group 
that meets every Wednesday, Thursday, and 
Friday to read and pray together from 7 to 
7:30 a.m. in The Prayer Place (room 102). For 
information, call Randy Tan at (909)553-7642.

Men’s Choruses Concert: Five California-
based men’s choruses (Bay Area Men’s Chorus, 
Christian Edition, Heralds of Hope, His Voice, 
and The William Chunestudy Men’s Chorus) 
will perform for Sabbath Vespers on February 
10 at 5:00 p.m. at the Loma Linda University 
Church.  This special event will feature 120 
voices praising God in music.  

Open Prayer Circle  in room 104 on 
Wednesday’s from 6 to 7 p.m. is inviting people  
willing to share their testimony of how God 
has changed their lives. Speakers will have 15 
minutes or less. For information, please call 
(909)362-3659 or email ymscsprin@gmail.com.

Loma Linda University Health will be 
hosting the 7th International Congress on 
Vegetarian Nutrition beginning February 26. 
The conference is held every five years and 
draws more than 700 scientists, physicians, 
and nutritionists from around the world to 
Loma Linda. The event will feature an enlarged 
culinary demonstration by chefs who specialize 
in healthy, delicious vegetarian cuisine.  To 
register, go to VegetarianCongress.org.

Equipped to Serve Seminar: All local church 
ministry leaders in Southeastern California 
Conference are invited to attend a set of seminars 
to get new ideas and to be inspired for activities 
in your local church. This event will be held on 
January 20 from 3-7 p.m. at the Mt. Rubidoux 
church and on January 27 3-7 p.m. at San Diego 
Academy. Attendees will enjoy a light supper at 
the close of the experience. For information and 
to register, go to facebook.com/seccadventist.

Community Life	


